
Amended minutes Conservation Commission meeting 
27 July 2023 

Meeting began at 5:05 PM. 
In attendance: Chris Caron, Chelsea Petereit, Rachel O’Meara 
Minutes of last meeting accepted:Chris/Rachel: 3/0 

We discussed the role of the Commission in general as it relates to the NH 
RSAs, and the Select Board meeting of 17 July that we attended.  Also, we 
discussed moving forward with the RFP for the NRI and any grant-writing 
opportunities that may be available. 

Chris and Chelsea plan to go to the next Select Board meeting on 31 July, 
and will report back at our next meeting in September. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rachel O’Meara 


